
Remote Learning Plan                                    

In the event of a pupil testing positive for Coronavirus and a class bubble having to close for two 

weeks so that pupils can self-isolate, a remote learning plan will be put into place. 

Teachers will plan a timetable for the two weeks which will be emailed to parents, as well as being 

added to the class page on the school website. 

Day and Subject Day 1 Day 2 Day 3 Day 4 Day 5 

Reading Activity 

 

     

English (writing/ 

grammar/ 

handwriting/spelling) 

     

Maths 

 

     

Other – RE/science/creative/ 

skills linked to humanities 

     

 

The plan will include activities to develop reading, English (handwriting, writing, spelling and 

grammar) and maths; as well as other subjects including RE, PSHE, Science, creative activities 

and humanities. 

Teachers may include a video link in the planning which will aid pupils in completing the activity, or 

a video of themselves modelling a method or explaining a task to the class.  Weekly plans will link 

to lessons from websites such as White Rose Maths, NCETM, Oak National Academy, Purple Mash, 

BBC Bitesize and Times Tables Rock Stars. Explanations for each activity will be made as clear as 

possible on daily plans so that families without internet access can still participate in activities.   

Children will also receive workbooks to write in (currently on order), and the teacher will explain 

which pages need to be completed on particular days. The teacher will then display answers on the 

website or via email when necessary. 

Questions, requests for help and evidence of work (including photos, word documents, 

powerpoints) can be emailed to the class teacher and class TA who will provide regular support 

and feedback with regards to the children’s work and general well-being. 

If a child has specific needs in certain areas, their work will be modified and adapted by the class 

teacher to ensure that all pupils are able to access activities and gain a sense of achievement at 

completing tasks. 

In the event of the whole school having to shut for a period of time, remote learning will be 

available from the following day, and children will be given workbooks to work from. 

Please email a member of staff if you have any questions or concerns about remote learning. 



 

 

 


